Ian Baillie Primary School

MEMO

To:

Parents

From:

Mrs. McCarthy
Date:

May 4, 2015
· There has been one confirmed case of head lice in our school.  Please check your child’s head each night and tie back long hair.  If you have any questions or concerns about head lice, please contact the school at 778-6076.
· Grade 2 Bake Sale will be on Wednesday, May 6th.  All items will be $0.50.

· The BBQ at the Walmart Saturday was a huge success. Thank you to everyone who helped out!!
Ian Baillie Primary School
MEMO

To:

Parents

From:

Mrs. McCarthy
Date:

May 4, 2015
· There has been one confirmed case of head lice in our school.  Please check your child’s head each night and tie back long hair.  If you have any questions or concerns about head lice, please contact the school at 778-6076.
· Grade 2 Bake Sale will be on Wednesday, May 6th.  All items will be $0.50.

· The BBQ at the Walmart Saturday was a huge success. Thank you to everyone who helped out!!
